Subject: 2023/0113/P princess road nw1

| have just seen this dreadful application for one of the best and most useful shops in primrose hill turning it into a
residential property.

The whole point about primrose Hill is the wonderful mix of individual shops interweaved with residential and that is
why it is unique for London.

Of all the shops in the area Diana Milner is one of the best for keeping that special connection with improving so
many local gardens but also being so aware of the environment and the beauty of plants around the pavements.

Please do not destroy her wonderful shop which brings so much joy to so many.

Yours,
Clare Latimer



